
NEOkla Club Meeting    March 8, 2022 
 
Board members present were Neil Cox – RE, Jeff Maize – Asst RE, Jason Baney – 
Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, James Stowers, Mike Tritt, George Walker, and 
Wes Wood.  The minutes of the January meeting were approved as published. 
 
Autocross Report – Jeff Maize: The first event is March 18-19 at the fairgrounds.  This 
is the only event scheduled there for this year.  The next event will be in Muskogee. 
 
Road Racing Report – Neil Cox: There will be a CFR school March 18-19 at OIR (The 
new track in Missouri). There will be a 4th Majors there in June which will be a divisional 
event managed by KVRG, The Super Tour will be held at Hallett on April 23-24.  Work 
is progressing on the access tunnel under the track.  There will be a Majors the first 
weekend in April at St.Louis. 
 
Rally Cross : Sunday, March 13.  Check the website. 
 
New Business: Jeff Maize proposed using the proceeds from the first autocross to buy 
lunch for the firefighters who fought the blaze at Burnco.  George Walker moved to do 
so.  Mike Tritt seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
Betty Martin moved to increase the amount of rent for our meeting room to $100.00 per 
month.  George Walker seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
George Walker moved to pay annual SCCA dues for Adam Myer.  Jason Baney 
seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin 


